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| appeared last night for Markets Group, Treasury.

In response to a question from Senator McAllister on payments policy, | referred her to the
Department of Industry. The correct referral should have been to the Department of
Employment, Skills, Small and Family Business.

Could you please provide this correction to the Senator.
Thank you

Christine Barron

Division Head

Consumer and Corporations Policy Division
Markets Group
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